
Subject: [Fwd: Re: Reports on Relevant Issues from UBCM]
Date: Mon, 15 Nov 2004 14:34:02 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: RE: Reports on Relevant Issues from UBCM
Date: Mon, 15 Nov 2004 10:24:40 -0800

From: Maureen McKeon Holmes <Maureen_McKeonHolmes@dnv.org>
To: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>

Dear Mr. Platts:
This is an excellent idea. There was a sustainability conference held in
Ottawa earlier this year that I wished to attend but could not because
there was not enough money in our council budget. C. Walton wished to
attend and paid the additional $1000. cost. He has since been reimbursed
but during our discussion on the topic, I requested a report but have
not seen one to date. I think this is an excellent suggestion for all of
us as I attended the LMMA this year and one of the more useful
presentations was on grow ops and policing models that I found
particularly useful. 
Thank you,
Maureen
  

-----Original Message-----
From: Brian Platts [ mailto:bplatts@shaw.ca ] 
Sent: Sunday, November 14, 2004 7:21 PM
To: Alan Nixon; Ernie Crist; Lisa Muri; Maureen McKeon Holmes; Richard
Walton; DNVCouncil
Cc: James Ridge; FONVCA
Subject: Reports on Relevant Issues from UBCM

Mayor & Council:

At the October meeting of the Federation of NV Community Associations, 
there was a discussion about the UBCM that took place in Kelowna and 
what, if any, resolutions were passed that are relevant to the District.

FONVCA therefore unanimously agreed that it would be helpful if those 
members of Council who attended the conference would submit a combined 
report to the Clerk for distribution, highlighting resolutions that have

some relevance for our municipality.

Sincerely,
Brian Platts
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